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Greetings all, 
 
As mentioned in my note two weeks ago, we are safely back from Australia, the trip went very 
well, and we greatly appreciate the intercession from those of you who were praying for us. We 
were happy to be able to meet many brothers and sisters in Christ in Australia, some of whom 
we=ve enjoyed email contact with, but had never before been able to meet face-to-face. 
 
We were very happy with the seminar in Sydney. We=re so grateful to Pastor Robbin of the 
Salvation Army, who did a terrific job of organizing and promoting the seminar, also enlisting 
the help of several local mental health professionals (thanks Viv & Michael!). When we first 
planned the seminar, we were expecting 50, and thought 75 would be wonderful. The actual 
attendance exceeded our most optimistic expectations, with close to 165 participants. And 
more important than a lot of people showing up is that most participants seemed to have a 
good experience. Many attendees made positive comments at the end of the conference, and 
one person sent us the following very encouraging e-mail: 
 

A...I wanted to say a huge >Thank you= for your seminar on the 9th and 10th November at 
Rockdale in Sydney.   

 
On a personal level you provided me with understanding and insight about myself that I 
have never had before and helped me make sense of things that I have struggled with 
for a long time. As a consequence I have had some huge revelations since. God has used 
your work for me to have a huge breakthrough and reconnect with a significant 
traumatic memory for me....  It has been a very tough but valuable experience and I 
share some similarities to the lady that you showed in your tape who had issues with 
her mother and her feeling lost etc. In some ways that one went a little too close for me, 
but it has enabled me to have my own personal breakthrough which has been hugely 
valuable towards my healing process. So my heartfelt thanks for your work and insight. 

 
At a professional level, as a counselor and life coach I feel so much more equipped to 
help my clients....@ 

 
Another participant shared with us that she received powerful healing for an important 
traumatic childhood memory when she tried applying some of the principles from the 
conference during the lunch break on the second day. 
 
After the conference we were able to enjoy some wonderful vacation and restoration time.  
The couple who hosted us were wonderful and generous, and treated us to many special 
experiences in Sydney (including an opportunity to climb to the top of the Sydney Harbor 
bridge, where we enjoyed the sunset from 300 feet above the water).  We were also able to 



visit their ministry that reaches out to street-people, and were thrilled to hear that some of the 
people they minister to have received significant healing through using the Immanuel material 
that we have been teaching. 
 
Overall, it was a wonderful trip and we are grateful to the Lord for His provision. Thanks again 
to those who were praying for us. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
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